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Friday May 23rd 2025, 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Next week, from Monday May 26th to Friday May 30th, is STEAM week in Straits 
International School Rawang. In educational terms, STEAM refers to Science, 
Technology, Engineering, the Arts & Mathematics, and this will be an increasingly 
important and notable part of not only our curriculum provision but also the daily 
experiences of students in our school moving forward. 
 
This year, our STEAM week theme is Green & Sustainability, with our aim being to link 
where possible with our hugely important ESG initiatives. Students will experience a 
range of deliberately planned cross-curricular activities in lessons, as well as break & 
lunchtime sessions, which teachers have designed in order to enthuse and engage our 
young scientists, technicians, engineers, artists and mathematicians. From the plan 
which our teachers have put together, STEAM learning opportunities such as Carbon 
Footprint Calculator (ICT), Polygon City Planning (Maths), Water Filtration System 
(Science), Plague Defence Kit (History) & Performance Tracking Systems (PE) have 
currently been scheduled. A number of primary classes will also be in receipt of 
lessons delivered by secondary subject-specialists on some occasions during the 
week. 
 
Looking further ahead, we will introduce Coding into our formal curriculum next year in 
order to bolster our STEAM provision. In addition, we will make even better use of our 
outstanding school facilities by timetabling food technology sessions in our specialist 
lab area for specific year groups. Our primary & secondary Science labs will also have 
dedicated slots built into students’ timetables so that hands-on, practical learning can 
take place with greater frequency. All of this will, of course, be communicated to 
parents at the appropriate time via the Curriculum Overviews which we have already 
introduced this academic year. 
 



 
 

 

 

As always, if any parents would like to contact me about any of the points above, or 
indeed about any other issues, then you are always welcome to do so via the email 
address below.  
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
Steven Miles. 
Campus Principal – Straits International School Rawang 
s.miles@rawangsisgroup.edu.my 
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